8 November 2021
 
Dear Mum, Dads and Carers,     
 
Swimming
Our first day of swimming is going brilliantly; children are all smiles and the water is lovely! I forget to say if possible could children bring flip-flops too in addition to gown, costume, towel and hat. These are obviously much easier to put on than shoes for the trip back to changing area.
Readathon
Thank you so much for your generosity and support with our recent Readathon; we raised a magnificent £1900.75 which will be spent on lovely new books.
Poppy Sale
Poppies will continue to be sold daily until Thursday.
OSCA Film / Social Play night
On Thursday we will be having a film and social play evening for our children. Tickets are available under the canopy outside of the junior corridor after school. Tickets are £2.50 and will include a drink and snack.

Thank you all for your continued support

Adam Croft
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